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I believe this bill is bad public policy and should be rejected.  It was introduced at the request of a small group of
local residents, but would block important connectivity of the Deschutes River Trail system.  This trail is enjoyed by
thousands of local residents and visitors alike.  Thank you for your consideration!  Warren Tausch, Sunriver, OR
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